The clubhouse Anonymous Angels silent auction did very well this past weekend. It raised over
$17,000 and the budget was for $12,000 (which is roughly what was raised in 2018).

The advertisement for the event was increased this year (banners around town and newspaper
ads). It appears to be a factor in the increased participation from the community. There was
also a great turnout from the club members.

Club goer Tom can be in meetings but cannot loiter on property because he has been drinking
on property.

Thanksgiving dinner is the day after tomorrow and gets a very big turnout each year. If more
turkeys are needed, Winn Dixie carries cooked turkeys.

Treasurer’s report: Current checking account balance is $16,944.83.

Fundraising:

1. Above regarding the Anonymous Angels fundraiser. Judy will prepare a thank you letter and
send one to each company that donated to the auction.

2. Fury MOONLIT Sail: 3/8 OR would they prefer earlier.

3. Conch Tour Train Christmas Lighted Train Ride 12/13 7pm $10 adults, $5 kids

Red Hot Run: people to do fundraising needed!

Advertising:

Chris suggested asking banks we use to donate advertising space that they have pre-purchased
in bulk (ie. Allow Anchors Aweigh to use some ad space for Anchors Aweigh fundraising
events).

Tom brought up the fact that Anchors Aweigh asks a lot of the community and do we ask too
much? Discussion tabled to be considered and discussed at a later date.

Tom stated that the HSAB contract has been signed and awaiting money to be dispersed. The
sheriff’s grant was already paid to the Clubhouse.

Tom stated that Beth Barret suggested contacting the county commissioners to request larger
funding from the HSAB grant.

NEXT BOARD MEETING: 12/17/19



